
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We strongly support FINRA’s intention to request supplemental FOCUS information from 
member firms as it is ultimately in the public interest or for the protection of investors.  We do 
believe the information contained in this report should be as transparent and detailed as possible.  
Transparency and details play a key role in helping understand the business goals and operations 
of any firm, and they can ultimately lead to gain public trust.  
 
Luis Pimentel 
FINOP 
IBG Trading Inc. (Firm ID 109819) 
1691 Michigan Avenue 
Suite 240 
Miami, Florida 33139 
305-492-7450 


